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All LDBS Staff who go into schools will have an enhanced DBS check.  The schools will 
receive notification of the names and numbers of those staff to add to their own records.   

All LDBS staff are expected to adhere to the safeguarding policy of the schools they visit and 
comply with the checks that individual schools may wish to make.   
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